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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Eric Choi [ejc@tsgcorp.net]
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2010 10:42 AM
To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Cc: djm@tsgcorp.net
Subject: 1st Semi-Annual 2010 Groundwater Monitoring Event Notification_Kawahara Nursery_San 

Lorenzo, CA

Ms. Jakub, 
This email is to notify you of an upcoming GW sampling event scheduled for May 13, 2010 at the following site: 
Kawahara Nursery 
16550 Ashland Ave 
San Lorenzo, California 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact me. 
Sincerely, 
 
Eric Choi 
Staff Scientist 
 
Trinity Source Group, Inc. 
500 Chestnut Street, Suite 225 
Santa Cruz, CA 95060 
 
Tel:  (831) 426-5600 
Fax:  (831) 426-5602 
Cell:  (831) 227-0949 
The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended recipient, and may also 
be subject to applicable privileges.  Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited.  
If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender.  Please also remove this message 
from your hard drive, diskette, and any other storage devise.   
 


